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The Range Beef Cow Symposium XXIII 
An Industry in Transition 

Percent of Normal Precipitation Year-to-
Date	



Headed	
  into	
  winter	
  in	
  much	
  be1er	
  shape	
  
throughout	
  most	
  of	
  the	
  U.S.	
  this	
  fall/winter	
  

-­‐Corn	
  prices	
  are	
  expected	
  to	
  
range	
  from	
  $3.50-­‐$5.50/bu	
  
over	
  the	
  next	
  two	
  years	
  
	
  

$3.00	
  corn	
  =	
  $.50	
  COG	
  
$5.00	
  corn	
  =	
  $.80	
  COG	
  
$7.00	
  corn	
  =	
  $1.10	
  COG	
  
$9.00	
  corn	
  =	
  $1.40	
  COG	
  

A	
  larger	
  herd	
  is	
  on	
  the	
  way!	
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2013F 202 Lbs. +1.5 Lbs. 
2014F 203 Lbs. +1 Lbs. 

Major Trend 
 Change! 

Price Outlook 

•  Cattle/Beef supplies tighter in 2014 
•  Beef cow herd stabilizing/expanding in 2014/2015 
•  Smaller per capita net beef supplies…2-3 more years 
•  Larger competing meat supply is a limiting factor for beef 
•  Demand – Tougher road ahead? 
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•  Fed	
  ca1le	
  prices	
  will	
  average	
  near	
  $126	
  for	
  2013	
  
•  Expected	
  to	
  average	
  $130	
  for	
  2014	
  ($120-­‐$140)	
  

•  Feeder	
  ca1le	
  prices	
  will	
  average	
  near	
  $146	
  for	
  2013	
  
•  Expected	
  to	
  average	
  $165	
  for	
  2014	
  ($150-­‐$178)	
  

•  Calf	
  prices	
  will	
  average	
  near	
  $168	
  for	
  2013	
  
•  Expected	
  to	
  average	
  $185-­‐$190	
  for	
  2014	
  	
  

Stocker Operators 
 
Access to inventory at a reasonable price will be the most difficult 
challenge the next two years. 
 
Owning inventory well in advance of the “green grass demand”   will be 
key.  
 
Backgrounders will need to maintain an adequate feed inventory “just in 
case” drought conditions persist.  
 
Profitability will be tested in this segment during the next three years. 
If we have a big corn crop in 2014, feedlot cost of gains could quickly 
become competitive with grazing costs of gain.  

Cow/Calf Producers 
 
The next 3-4 years will be very good assuming the drought conditions 
subside and feed supplies are gradually replenished. 
 
High return producers that manage production costs closely will be very 
profitable. 
 
Bred cows make a lot more sense than developing a heifer because you 
don’t want to miss a year without a calf to sell. 
 
U.S. average Utility cow prices are expected to average $83/cwt. in 2014 
due to reduced cow slaughter. Prices will average near $80/cwt. In 2013. 

Thank you 


